From: New Mexico Environment Department <nmed@public.govdelivery.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 8:52 AM
Subject: [EXT] Courtesy Copy: Hazardous Waste Fee Rule Revision

This is a courtesy copy of an email bulletin sent by Janine Kraemer.
This bulletin was sent to the following groups of people:

Subscribers of Annual Hazardous Waste Fees (683 recipients)

_ New Mexico
Environment Department—

Hazardous Waste Bureau
Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.

The New Mexico Environment Department (“NMED”) Hazardous Waste Bureau
(“HWB?”) is revising 20.4.3 NMAC Hazardous Waste Fee. The fees have not been
updated since their adoption in 1995. The new fee simplifies the calculations by
eliminating the 0.01 per pound calculation and replaces it with flat annual

fee. Included in the new rule is a fee for Very Small Quantity Generators (VSQG)
of $100 per year.

A copy of the 20.4.3 Hazardous Waste Fee Rule can be found at:

https://www.env.nm.gov/hazardous-waste/proposed-hazardous-waste-regulations/

https://www.env.nm.gov/wp-content/uploads/2018/02/Draft-20.4.3-NMAC-HW-
Fees.pdf

For more information or to comment on the rule, please contact:
Janine Kraemer, CHMM
Program Manager

Compliance & Technical Assistance Program



Hazardous Waste Bureau

New Mexico Environment Department
2905 Rodeo Park Drive

Santa Fe, NM 87505

O: 505-476-4372

C: 505-670-9424

Janine.Kraemer@state.nm.us

NMED Hazardous Waste Bureau Website

2905 Rodeo Park Drive East, Building 1
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505-6303
Phone: (505) 476-6000

Fax: (505) 476-6030

Stay Connected with New Mexico Environment Department

Having trouble viewing this email? View it as a Web page.

SUBSCRIBER SERVICES:

Manage Subscriptions | Unsubscribe All | Help







